ARCHDIOCESE OF

SAN FRANCISCO OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP

April 11, 2025

M@)anielle Louise Lacampagne
Ms. Sandra Marie Oldfield

Dear Ms. Lacampagne and Ms. Oldfield,

I write to you concerning the complaints filed earlier this year by Mr. Jeffrey
Anderson, Esq., on your behalf, which were presented as offenses falling under the
jurisdiction of the motu proprio Vos estis lux mundi.

The complaints were transmitted to the Holy See. Recently the Archdiocese of San
Francisco was informed of the determination that none of the accusations in either of the
cases fall under the parameters of Vos estis lux mundi and that therefore the cases will be
archived. The Holy See has directed that I inform you of this response.

It is to be noted the Holy See, through the Dicastery for Legislative texts, has spoken
against publishing names of accused priests unless a final sentence of guilt has been issued in
a proper judicial process.

I remind you that the Archdiocese of San Francisco does publish, and continually
updates, a list of the names of priests and deacons in good standing who have faculties to
minister in the Archdiocese, which is easily accessible on the Archdiocesan website. Those
with questions about a priest or deacon can refer to this list.

With prayerful best wishes,

1A= e

Most Reverend Salvatore J. Cordileone
Archbishop of San Francisco

ONE PETER YORKE WAY, SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94109 | SFARCHDIOCESE.ORG | (415) 614-5500
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Ms. Danielle Louise Lacampagne
[ M. Sandra Marie Oldfield

Dear Ms. Lacampagne and Ms. Oldfield,

I write to you concerning the complaints filed earlier this year by Mr. J effrey
Anderson, Esq., on your behalf, which were presented as offenses falling under the
jurisdiction of the motu proprio Vos estis lux mundi.

The complaints were transmitted to the Holy See. Recently the Archdiocese of San
Francisco was informed of the determination that none of the accusations in either of the
cases fall under the parameters of Vos estis lux mundi and that therefore the cases will be
archived. The Holy See has directed that I inform you of this response.

It is to be noted the Holy See, through the Dicastery for Legislative texts, has spoken
against publishing names of accused priests unless a final sentence of guilt has been issued in
a proper judicial process.

I remind you that the Archdiocese of San Francisco does publish, and continually
updates, a list of the names of priests and deacons in good standing who have faculties to
minister in the Archdiocese, which is easily accessible on the Archdiocesan website. Those
with questions about a priest or deacon can refer to this list.

With prayerful best wishes,

Sy Lo

Most Reverend Salvatore J. Cordileone
Archbishop of San Francisco

ONE PETER YORKE WAY, SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94109 | SFARCHDIOCESE ORG | (415) 614-5500



